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Welcome to the Second Edition to Some Assembly Required! 

Bennington Sofas built by Shop #16

Shop 16 is masking up! 
Did you know that 
Shop 16 has made 

58,126 masks as well as 
11,072 masks for CHI? 

Custom Encap built by Shop #29

Welcome to the Team! 
Lauren Loop - Accounting Clerk

George Jackson - Driver/Supervisor 
Tony Force - Metal Shop 19 Supervisor 

Open Positions:
Staff Assistant

IT Business Systems Analyst 
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3 Questions With a CSI Employee - Jessie Ball, Operations Manager- LCC
1.	 What do you do best? Annoy people! I know many facets of the E1 System and I am 

always willing to help out anyone that has questions or needs some assistance.
2.	 What is your favorite product you’ve ever sold or made at CSI? Gym pads or the   

Olympic Athlete shadow box for Palmyra High School. Go Panthers! 
3.	 What does the print shop make that few people know about? Many things! Banners of 

all sizes and styles, Outdoor yard signs (think Garage Sale/corrugated plastic type), as 
well as Custom Magnets, are some of the newer things the shop has started doing in 
the last year or so. 

Sign made by Shop #23 

U-Shaped Desk made by Shop #29Above: Print shop Products 
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Shop 28 has been busy making signs for Lake McCongaughy! 
These new signs were a team effort! Linda wanted to make a special shout out to her team of 13 guys 
for putting the signs together and assembling the new signs. Next time you visit Lake McCongaughy 
be sure to lookout for these signs! 

FROM THE BACK OFFICE OF WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT 
By Brian Koch

The summer college quarter calendar came to an end 
on, August 12th. The CSI students, at TSCI, embarked 
on their first ZOOM College instruction experience. 
For the 2nd quarter in a row, buckled down for 
another Metropolitan Community College 
Diversified Manufacturing Class.  They came out 
victorious as they achieved a cumulative GPA of 3.6 
and a 92% successful completion rate. We are thrilled 
with the success of our workforce and are looking 
forward to the fall quarter.
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Washington County Jail 
CSI has been busy over the last few months making products for the Washington County Jail. At the end 
of August, CSI was able to deliver these products. Chairs were put together at Shop 20. Desks, Credenzas, 
and Benches were made at Shop 16, Shop 29 and Shop 61. 


